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December 3, 1919

Dear Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

favor of the 21st ultimo, with reference to your

lease on Section 24, and the fractional half of Sec-

tion 23, Township 20, Range 22, West of the 4th Mer¬

idian.

In reply I beg to say that I have sent a

copy of your letter to Commissioner Graham at Regina,

as the question of Leases on our Indian lands for the

West is in his hands. The Department will be pre-

pared to carry out his recommendation.

Yours truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

Harold Dunn, Esq.

Gleichen, Alta.
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